
Support from the start
“Prince is my eldest son and he has finished at St Mary’s and 
has moved to Riverside School. He’s autistic and has been 
supported by St Mary’s from his first day all the way through 
to Year 6. I’m very happy with St Mary’s and how they 
provided support for Prince through his schooling. He’s had 
the support of the teachers and his classmates. The class team 
were always helpful, he felt very cared for,” said Grace.

Open and easy communication
“Emmanuel and Frank are doing very well. St Mary’s has 
been part of our life now for so long. I’ve loved going to the 
coffee mornings when I have time and I have lots of lovely 
memories. From my experience I think St Mary’s is amazing. 
The teachers are friendly and welcoming. If ever there is 
something bothering me or I don’t understand something, I just 

go straight to them, they are open and easy to communicate 
with,” said Grace.

Go and visit
“To anyone thinking of sending their child to St Mary’s I would 
suggest they go and visit, take their child into the school and 
go and experience it. I’ve been with the school for seven years 
now and I’ve never regretted it. When Prince left, we wrote a 
letter to the Headteacher thanking them for everything,” said 
Grace.

Children say:
Prince says: “St Mary’s was good for me.”

Frank says: “I like playing on the playground.”

Emmanuel says: “I love playing my recorder.”

Grace has three boys and their experience of St Mary’s 
cannot be measured as it’s how they feel about their 
school that counts 
Grace has three boys, Prince has moved on to secondary school, Frank is in Year 4 and 
Emmanuel is in Year 3.
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Telephone: 020 8340 4898
Choose option ‘1’ for Rectory Gardens 
(Years 3-6)  or
Choose option ‘2’ for Church Lane  
(Nursery to Year 2)
Email: office@stmarysn8.co.uk

SENCo
Our Special Educational Needs Coordinator and 
the Lead Designated Child Protection Officer can 
be contacted through the office. The email is office@
stmarysn8.co.uk or telephone on 02083404898.
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